PREVENTION, CARE. RECOVERY,

Te Kipﬁhana Awhinil|ungi\fihali /'
27 June 2018
Mr Karl Bloxham
Email: fyi-request-7974-556b58e1@requests.fyi.org.nz
Dear Mr Bloxham Ref: 0052082

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your request of 31 May 2018, asking for the following information under the
Official Information Act 1982: ;

‘I would like to request a copy of the ACC Rehabilitation Plan Policy”

We note that we have previously provided you with our policy on rehabilitation plans. Please
refer to the document entitled Individual Rehabilitation Plans, which we provided to you with
our 13 December 2017 response via the FYI website (Reference: 0051064). This document
is ACC's current policy for rehabilitation plans.

ACC is happy to answer your questions
If you have any questions or concerns about the information provided, you can email us at
GES@acc.co.nz.

If you're unhappy with ACC’s response, you may make a complaint to the Office of the
Ombudsman. You can call them on 0800 802 602 between 9am and 5pm on weekdays, or
write to The Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely
Government Engagement and Support




